
 

 

National Airlines 

Citadel II Building 

5955 T. G. Lee Boulevard, Ste. 500 

Orlando, FL  32822 

T 800 451 3174 F 407 313 2255  

www.NationalAirlines.com 

July 22, 2020 
 
 
 
Mr. Robert C. Carty 

Deputy Executive Director Flight Standards Service  

Federal Aviation Administration  

AFS-200 

800 Independence Avenue, S.W. 

Washington, DC 20591 
 
Re: Letter of Intent for Exemption No 18511A (Regulatory Docket No. FAA-2020-0308) 
 
Mr. Carty: 
 
National Air Cargo Group, Inc. Dba: National Airlines (U2RA944L) located at 5955 T.G. Lee 

Boulevard, Suite 500, Orlando, Florida 32822-4457 would like to exercise the options for 

exemptions from §§121.401(b), 121.411(g), 121.412(g), 121.413(b), 121.414(b), 121.439(b), 

and 121.1005(d) of Title 14, Code of Federal Regulations. 

 

National Airlines operates worldwide with our passenger Boeing 757-200 aircraft and cargo 

Boeing 747-400 aircraft.  National Airlines would like to revise Operations Specifications A005 

to include Exemption 18511A (an extension to the previously approved 18511).  This is due to 

the COVID-19 pandemic and the safety of our employees and families.  A safety risk analysis 

(SRA) will be completed and will be available in WBAT.  We intend to comply with the 

conditions and limitations that are included with this exemption until it is superseded or 

rescinded.       

 

If you require any additional information or have any questions or concerns, please do not 

hesitate to contact me. 

 

 
 

 

 

 

Joseph R. Batten 

VP of Airline Operations / Director of Operations 

 

Copies: 

William Bonatti, Aviation Safety, Principal Operations Inspector 

Orlando Certificate Management Office  

AFC-ORL-CMO-67 


